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8th June 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
COVID 19 School Reopening Update 

I hope you are all well, and are continuing to stay safe and well at this current time.  It would appear 
that we are slowly transitioning to a new normality with some of the recent guidance being revised and 
restrictions being reduced.  Please continue to follow all the Government guidance as it stands however in 
order to keep yourselves, your families and the wider community safe.     
 

I’m writing to update you all on the situation regarding reopening following the letter sent to parents 
from the CEO of the Lincoln Anglican Academies Trust which SPCEDS is part of on Friday.  In the 
letter to parents/carers Jackie Waters-Dewhurst, the CEO, explained that the Trust had made the 
decision that schools within the Trust would begin to reopen from 15th June, however this would be 
happening on a school by school basis, based on their own individual risk assessments.  As part of the 
Trust, we are now confirming our plans for a wider reopening for specific Year Groups. 
 

Class Teachers have already been in touch with parents/carers of pupils in the Year Groups identified 
within the Government guidance (EYFS, Year 1 and Year 6) with regards to intentions should school 
reopen.  We will be confirming our plans based on the responses – thank you for taking the time to 
respond.  If you have changed your mind, or have not as yet responded, please contact us via the Year 
Group emails as soon as possible and no later than 5pm on Wednesday 10th June.  Further details with 
regards to our plans for reopening will then follow.  Please note that our reopening will be based on a 
staggered model so may not be for full days and may not include all Year Groups at this point in time, 
as stated in the earlier Proposed Reopening letter (see website for details). 
 

If you do have any specific questions or queries please do not hesitate to get in touch via 
feedback@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk.  I would like to thank the whole school community for their support 
throughout this challenging time and I hope you can understand that our ambition is to bring our 
children back to school in a safe and well-planned manner. As always, we will keep all of our decisions 
under regular review and make sure you are informed every step of the way. I look forward to seeing 
you all as soon as it is safely possible. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 
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